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USCIS OFFICES IN WASHINGTON, D.C. TO CLOSE FOR TWO 

FEDERAL HOLIDAYS 
 
WASHINGTON—U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) headquarters, field offices, 
asylum offices, and Application Support Centers (ASCs) in the Washington, D.C. metropolitan area will 
be closed January 17 through January 20, 2009 for two federal holidays.   
 
On Monday, January 19, all USCIS offices will be closed to observe the birthday of Martin Luther King, 
Jr.  Because the federal holiday is on a Monday, all ASCs will also be closed on Saturday, January 17.  
 
In addition, all USCIS offices in the District of Columbia, Montgomery and Prince George’s Counties in 
Maryland, Arlington and Fairfax Counties in Virginia, and the cities of Alexandria and Falls Church in 
Virginia will be closed for the presidential inauguration on January 20. 
 
The following offices will be closed on Saturday, January 17 through Tuesday, January 20, 2009: 
 

USCIS headquarters, Washington, D.C. 
Application Support Center, Glenmont, Md.  
Arlington Asylum Office, Arlington, Va.  
Application Support Center, Alexandria, Va. 
Washington Field Office, Fairfax, Va.   
 

USCIS offices in Baltimore, Md. and Norfolk, Va. are closed on Monday, Jan. 19, 2009, and open on 
Tuesday, Jan. 20, 2009. 
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